
From: kathryn moore <kathryn.moore2@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, April 29, 2017 9:14 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject:  
  
Dear Ms. Monroe,  
 
As I'm sure you know, a great many citizens and tourists are concerned for the permanent 
eyesore proposed in our beautiful state.  As a citizen and tourist of New Hampshire, I do not 
support Northern Pass.  Consider strongly the long term impact on tourism.  More importantly 
than money, our state has a wonderful heritage of preservation, which would be irreversibly 
tarnished for the short-term gain of few. If there is anything you can do in your power to 
protect our New Hampshire for my children,  I would be forever grateful.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathryn Nickerson  
37 Pasture Lane 
Pelham NH 03076 
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